
UNIVERSAL SVC FEE 

Effective 1/1/2012, the Federal Universal Service Fee has increased.  This fee supports 

telecommunication needs of low-income households, consumers living in high-cost areas, schools, 

libraries and rural hospitals. Your current bill reflects the change. For more information, 

please contact an AT&T Service Representative at the phone number listed on the front of your 

bill. 

 


